
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Minutes of the ABCS Meeting for August 14, 2008 
 

 

The meeting came to 
order with 30 members 
and two guests present. 
Jack Cardborne who owns 
a Jaguar, and Allen 
Peters, who owns an MG-
TC. What a great turn 
out. 
 
Bill Wilson gave us a 
financial report of 
$481.34 in the treasury. 
 
Paul Kern reminded 
everyone of the upcoming 
Car Show and Celtic 
Festival at Sycamore 
Shoals State Park on 
September 6. Everyone 

 
Should wear their name 
badges for free entrance 
to the festival. 
 
Our annual picnic is fast 
approaching. Again this 
year it will be held at the 
Eastman Recreation 
Center near Bays 
Mountain on Reservoir 
Rd. on September 14. 
 
Gerry Mitchell showed a 
great photo presentation 
of our recent trip to the 
Biltmore Estate in 
Asheville. The 
presentation was 
accompanied by great 
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background car music 
from the 60’s era. Gerry’s 
lovely wife, Becky, made 
the CD presentation. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Sept. 6 – Car Show at 
Sycamore Shoals 
 
Sept. 11 – Membership 
Meeting 
 
Sept. 12-13 – ETMGDC 
Car Show at Joe Wheeler 
State Park 
 
Sept. 14 – ABCS Picnic 
 
Oct. 24-26 – Chattanooga 
Choo Choo Car Show 
 
Diner and Drive-in 
On Saturday, August 16, 
a group of ABCS 
members met at the Lone 
Star restaurant in 
Elizabethton for diner 
followed by a trip to the 

nearby drive in to watch 
the “Black Knight” 
presentation. 
There were 17 members 
and one guest, with a 
variety of cars present. 
We arrived at the drive-in 
early enough to be able to 
park almost as a group. 
A good time was had by 
all. 
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